[bookmark: _GoBack]


KAP INSTRUCTOR’S CONTRACT
2016-2017


High School KAP Instructor (PRINT) ___________________________________________________________________

KAP High School   _________________________________________________________________________________


Dear Colleagues:

	Welcome to those new to the KAP program and thanks to those dedicated instructors that have returned for another productive and successful academic year.  Here are a few expectations we’d like to have you meet.


1. We expect you to work with your Kenyon colleague annually to create a mutually acceptable syllabus.  It is your responsibility each year to turn in your syllabus for posting on the KAP website – kenyon.edu/kap.  Even if it is the same as previous years it needs to be re-dated for the current year and reposted.  Send your syllabus to KAP@kenyon.edu for posting.  With the new website please send me any missing syllabus from previous years.  Also, please take a look at the website, letting me know of any changes.

2. You are expected to attend the annual KAP convocation (2016 Convocation is October 29th,  @ 9am – Alumni Dining Rm, Lwr Peirce)  You will be stipend $50 and paid mileage for your attendance once you have completed your direct deposit form and a T&E form also found on the website.

3. You are expected to attend your KAP’s five day summer workshop that is held every other summer.  If you met last summer you will not meet this coming summer.  Normally your KAP course will meet in mid-June (June 12-16, 2017).  Check with your Kenyon colleague for a definite date.  You will receive a stipend of $150 per day for your attendance and mileage for one round trip.  Housing is available if needed.

4 Your course committee may from time to time invite you or you and your students to special events here at Kenyon.  Please make every effort to participate.

5 While Kenyon faculty are expected to make annual visits to your classroom and to remain in good communication with you, we also invite you to take the initiative in planning these meetings.  Do ask your Kenyon faculty colleagues to visit if and when you need them. 


In order for your stipends to be paid you must sign and return the first page of a W9 form, complete the direct deposit form (these forms are available on kenyon.edu/kap) and sign and return this contract with your signature below.  You may scan this contract with your electronic signature or bring it with you to the Convocation on October 29th.  These forms will also be available on the kenyon.edu/kap website.


					
Instructor’s signature: _________________________________


Sincerely, 
[image: McCluskey]
Bonnie McCluskey
KAP Associate Director
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